
Nelson St Philip’s C of E Primary School 
We love to learn. We learn to love. With Christ as our Guide, we love and learn together. 
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Next Monday, the 13th of 

November, children can come to 

school wearing odd socks.  

Odd Socks Day is designed to be 

fun! It’s an opportunity to 

encourage people to express 

themselves and celebrate their 

individuality and what makes us all 

unique! 

Odd Socks Day takes place on the 

first day of Anti-Bullying Week 

each year to help raise awareness 

of bullying. 

• Parents' evenings will take place in school on Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st 
November. Appointments can be booked from Thursday 9th November at 10.00am via the 
school spider app (the login details were sent to you previously, if you need your password 
resetting, please e-mail this address).  Parents will be allocated a 5 minute slot per 
child.  NB Parents of pupils in Class Wycoller will be allocated a 10 minute slot. 

 

• If you have difficulty in booking the appointment, please e-mail: bursar@st-philips.lancs.sch.uk 
and give your preferred date and times and we will manually book your appointment.  
 
The deadline for booking your appointment is at 10.00am on Monday 20th November. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Pendle  87.67% 

Class Barley  96.90% 

Class Marsden  92.00% 

Class Towneley  93.33% 

Class Wycoller  99.00% 

Whole School 
(Without 
Extended 
Leave)  

93.38% 

Extended Leave 
(4 sessions of 
lost learning 
across school)  

0.29% 

Whole School 
Attendance  
(With Extended 
Leave) 

93.09% 

 

Class 

Attendance Attendance

Our Christian
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School Uniform Reminders: 
 
Boys  
Royal Blue sweatshirt (preferably with school logo) 
Dark trousers      
Plain black/grey socks   
White polo/cotton shirt  
                                                                        
Girls  
Royal Blue sweatshirt/cardigan (preferably with school logo)                  
Dark skirt or trousers                                       
Plain socks, tights or shalwar (black, grey or white)                                 
White Polo/Cotton Shirt  
In the summer girls may wear a pale blue checked dress  
  
We expect all children to wear full school uniform every day. This includes plain black school shoes with a sensible heel, not trainers 
and no logos. If children have a problem with their usual school shoes, they must wear their black school pumps whilst in 
school.  During winter months children are allowed to wear sensible plain black boots on the journey to/from school, but must 
change into school shoes upon arrival to their classroom.  
  

• The children are expected to keep their shirts tucked in if they remove their jumpers and not to have their jumpers around 
their waist, as we want high standards from our pupils, including their uniform presentation.  

• It is the School’s Governors’ Policy that all children do not wear scarves of any type, in our school or in our school grounds, 
in view of their age and in the interests of health and safety.  

• Please ensure that all items of clothing are named – then they can be returned to your child if the items become lost. 
Jewellery is not allowed in school. Pupils should not wear rings, bracelets, necklaces, or earrings in school. Inexpensive 
wristwatches are allowed.   

 


